
 

 

A stakeholders’ workshop in curriculum development for a BSc programme in Petroleum Engineering 
was held at the Kenya School of Monetary Studies on Monday 30th June 2014. The workshop 
participants were addressed by the Principal, College of Architecture and Engineering, Prof. B.N.K. 
Njoroge. It was chaired by Prof. Patts M. A. Odira, Dean School of Engineering and was organized by Mr. 
D. M. Maina, Director Institute of Nuclear Science & Technology for the curriculum development 
committee on behalf of the College Academic Board. The programme is to be hosted by the Department 
of Mechanical and Manufacturing Engineering. In attendance were professors and lecturers from the 
school. Present also were the Dean  School of Physical Sciences, Prof. L. W. Njenga and Dean School of 
The Built Environment, Prof. T.J.C. Anyamba. The School of Mathematics was represented by Dr. C. 
Nyandwi. Prof. E. Mwangi represented Institution of Engineers of Kenya while Prof. F.J. Gichaga 
represented the Engineers Board Kenya. There were stakeholders from the Oil industry as well as some 
students, the majority from INST. The meeting set the stage for the launch of the programme, in the 
near future, after necessary approvals from the University. 


